
FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE - JUNE 18, 2012 REVISED 

PARKS DEVELOPMENT RE-ORGANIZATION 

Recommendation 

 The Commissioner of Community Services and the Commissioner of Planning in consultation 
with the City Manager recommend: 
 
1) That the “Review of Parks Development” report, dated May 2012, by Ms. Mary L. Baetz of  

Western Management Consultants be received; and, 
 
2) That the recommendation and staffing outlined in the report be approved: 
 

a. The Parks Development Department remain within the Community Services 
Commission with the dotted line relationship with the Commissioner of Planning, 

 
b. That the recommended Landscape Architect position (contract) to increase the 

Department’s ability to provide input and support on a timely basis to Development 
Planning, be referred to the 2013 budget deliberations,  

 
c. That the position role and responsibilities of an existing Construction Coordinator be 

expanded to help manage the unit on a day-to-day basis. 

Contribution to Sustainability 

This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council in the Green Directions, 
Vaughan, Community Sustainability Environmental Master Plan, Goal 6, Objective 6.1:  

 To fully support the implementation of Green Directions at all levels of City 
operations. 

Economic Impact 

The Director position is included in the base budget.  The Landscape Architect position would 
cost $92,000 will be included in the 2013 budget deliberations.  To upgrade the existing 
Coordinator position to a Supervisor would cost $10,000 and this will be absorbed in the current 
budget due to gapping of the Director’s position and will be added in the 2013 budget.  The total 
impact of the recommendations if approved is $102,000 to the Parks Development operating 
budget. 

Communications Plan 

Once the recommendations have been approved, all staff will be notified.  

Purpose 

To seek Council approval for the recommendation and staffing scenario for Parks Development 
as outlined the “Review of Parks Development” report, dated May 2012, Western Management 
Consultants. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Council at their meeting of November 29, 2011 approved Item 1, Report 8, of the Special 
Priorities and Key Initiatives Committee with the following amendment: 
 
































